
 

 
 

 

 

Dear Dakota CUSD 201 Staff, Parents/Guardians, and Community: 

 

As you know, the Dakota CUSD 201 Board of Education will be conducting a search for 

the next district superintendent.  The selection of a new superintendent is one of the most 

important decisions a Board of Education will make. Therefore, the Board has enlisted 

the services of the Illinois Association of School Boards (IASB) to assist in this process. 

 

• The Board of Education is seeking stakeholder input that will inform the search 

process.  

• All staff members, parents/guardians, and community members are invited 

and encouraged to complete a brief online survey provided by the IASB.   

• The results will be compiled by the IASB Executive Search team and used by the 

Board and IASB to develop a brochure to advertise the position and to inform the 

interview questions that will be asked.  

• All survey responses and comments will remain anonymous. 

• The survey deadline is 11:00 PM on Wednesday, March 15, 2023. 

 

 

The survey for staff, parents and community members can be accessed at: 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2HJTKPP 

 

 

Thank you for taking time to complete the survey and give us your feedback regarding 

the upcoming superintendent search. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dakota CUSD 201 Board of Education 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/2HJTKPP

